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Comments: Having visited the site on 10/3/2022, I can understand the frustration of the permit holder with

respect to the conditions of the site. I did read and understand the report presented in the information in this

packet. I do not have objections to the historic findings in the report and recommend the USFS follow through

with the findings and declarations of historical importance. I do not have objections to the ideas presented in the

master plan for expansion with exception of the large two-story guest hotel accommodations.  I believe this two-

story edifice is too close to the lake and impacts the visual quality of the shoreline. 

The overall development plan did not address the existence or impacts of other development on the lake and

how this expansion will contribute to traffic congestion, will impact the horse trailhead or other similar neighbor

impacts.


